
Project Update: September 2018 

These days we finishing the fieldwork of October. During last 2 months we caught 253 
individuals of Balkan terrapin and surveyed few potential Balkan terrapin habitats. We 
managed to catch the 253 individuals for whom we have done morphometric 
measures and determine the age category. All individuals was returned to their 
habitat. 

During fieldwork, we noted discharging of waste water of local company on few 
locality and media have written about it (attached photos - press clipping). We 
reported the case to the inspection. The inspection has informed us about the 
previous irregularities reported. The businessmen have been obliged to remediate 
freshwater habitats. 



Also we designed t-shirts (attached photos - t-shirts) T-shirts will be distributed to 
students of local schools and local people during October. 


